
 

 

 

 
 

Progress Review – 15th January 
 
 

We would like to inform you that the following staff will be unavailable for this Progress Review: 

 

Name Subject 
Tracey Poole Uniformed Protective Services 

Ant Beever Art and Design 
Cat Lochrie Health and Social Care 

John Chescoe History 
Emily Thomas History 

Maria Andreu Spanish 

Joseph Pymar Maths 
Ellie Hall Performing Arts 

Ted Talbot Design Engineering 

 
 
This is an online event only on the published date.  Teachers are not required to write reports in lieu of 
meetings.  If you are unable to attend this event and you wish for an update on your young person's 
progress you can contact, we recommend that you access Pro-Portal where you can access key information 
re your young person’s attendance and progress grades. 
 
Ahead of the meetings, and at any time, you can see current attendance and any recent assessment marks 
in Pro-Portal.   
 

If you have any issues with accessing Pro-Portal please contact our eLearning team at 
elearning_systems_support@stbrn.ac.uk  


